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Branch Activities  

We held two Branch Executive Meetings. Some of the items 
discussed in the executive meetings were: 

Finalized the itinerary for the President's Visit and New 
Members' Induction Ceremony.  
Discussed the President's Honorarium.  
Began planning for the Branch Annual General Meeting and 
seeking nominations for next year's Branch Executive.  

 
Paul Hagar, P. Eng. 
Branch Chair, Fort McMurray Branch 
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